
 

 

To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board 
Members 

From: 
Jerry Fisher, Principal 

Site Report – Kokhanok School – September, 2018 
 

Outstanding Activities and Events 

We hosted a Christmas Bazar on Saturday the 15 and a Christmas Event on 
Wednesday the 19. Each of the teachers had their class perform a small song or 
routine.  

Personnel  
Our personnel are doing well overall. We are looking forward to the new tutor who 
will arrive on the 12 of January. She and Jordan will take some our higher needs 
students and provide them with extra support until the end of the semester.  

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 

The teachers are doing their best to make their lessons culturally relevant for our 
students.  

Technology Progress 

Our Technology has been working well in Kokhanok. Our new projectors have 
arrived and waiting to be installed.  

LSAC Activity 

We held a LSAC meeting on December 3 and discussed the coming events. We 
have Christmas Bazar planned and a Christmas program. The Bazar will be held on 
the 15 and the Christmas program will be heled on the 19th.  

Volunteer Report 

Brittany has had a lot of volunteers in the Pre-K room this year. It has been nice to 
see parents in the classroom helping with the students. 
 
 

Facility Update 

The facility is in good repair. Leonard has been doing a great job keeping the 
building cleaned. He does an amazing job. The rooms have been cold the last few 
days as the temperature has dropped, but that is being fixed.   



 

 

Professional Development 

Our professional development has been centered around MAPS testing, our new 
reading curriculum and powerschool. We have also had sessions detailing changes 
in our cultural standards. 

Pupil Attendance 

Our attendance has been off the last month or so after Thanksgiving. We had a 
stomach bug run through the school that has really hurt our overall attendance. 

Student and Staff Safety 

Students safety lately has been on anti-bullying and how to show respect to others. 

Subsistence Calendar 

We are still enjoying our subsistence calendar and working out how to give credit to 
our few students who have completed summer culture activities.   

Other: 

 


